
To whom it may concern: 

 

I am in opposition of HB 3419.  I believe that putting water meters on domestic and exempt use 
wells will create an undue financial burden on rural Oregonians.  It would potentially cost the end 
user an additional $1200-$5500 to have a meter installed, In addition to the annual costs of 
maintenance and upkeep of the meter.  This in my mind is unacceptable.  I feel that metering  the 
water from a private well is overreach at best.   

 

 

Thank you for your time.  

 

Josh lisenby 

 


